
 
 
 

 

 

      
                 Principal’s Message 

 
 

SASS Recognition Week 
It’s a very special week, as we celebrate the dedication and hard 
work of our SLSOs and non-teaching staff. Our support staff are the 
backbone of our school. They know and care for each and every 
student and support them to reach their potential. On behalf of 
our school community, I would like to extend our heartfelt thanks 
to our SASS staff and recognise the significant contribution and 
difference they make in the lives of our students and staff every 
day. 

 
Book Week 
Last week, we celebrated book week. There was a real buzz 
during our book character parade where our students were able 
to display their impressive costumes to the audience and share some fantastic dance moves. Thank 
you to our wonderful families for supporting the special day and thank you to Mrs Roe for her hard work 
to make the day a success. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Safety for Students  
It is imperative that we keep our students safe when entering and exiting the school grounds. Students 
have designated entry and exit pathways. Please ensure that your child adheres to the school 
procedures. Students are not to be encouraged to enter or exit through staff carparks.  
Students who opt to ride their bikes or scooters to school must wear a safety helmet. We appreciate 
your support to keep all of our students safe. 

Tell Them From Me 
This term, students in Years 4-6 will be taking part in the Tell Them From Me student survey. The survey will 
provide us with valuable feedback on what our students think about school life, how engaged they are 
with school and the different ways that teachers interact with them. The survey is confidential, and the 
school will not be able to identify individual student responses. A letter will be sent home shortly with 
details of how to opt-out if you would like your child not to take part in the survey. If you have any 
questions, please contact the school. 

 
Have a fantastic week. 
Kara Duncan 
Relieving Principal 
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Meet the coaches and umpires... 
 
Another program that has been implemented this term is the 
coaching and umpiring of games at lunch. Students in Stage 3 
have had the opportunity to fine tune their leadership skills by 
organising mini modified games of soccer, netball, tag, poison ball 
and basketball.   
 
The last half of Term 3, students in Kinder, Stage 2 and 3 are 
learning about strategies and tactics while playing a variety of 
invasion games. This also involves learning to identify when to 
invade the opponent's area to score goals and positional play. 
Students in Years 1 and 2 have started their dance program and 
this includes performing movement skills in a variety of 
sequences to music.   
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    WHAT’S GOING ON THIS TERM IN 

DID YOU KNOW! 
An Octopus has 3 hearts. 

A human heart beats over 100,00,00 

times a day. 

The blue whale has the biggest heart 

of all living creatures. 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Over the last 5 weeks, all students at EPS have been engaging in the Jump Rope for 
Heart skipping program. It's been wonderful to see all students developing their 
skills in this area.  
A huge thank you to those students who were involved in the fundraising for the 
Jump Rope for Heart program. Together we raised an incredible $4,731.00 and this 
money will all go towards vital heart research and education programs. We’ve loved 
seeing so many smiling faces skipping on the playground and in sports lessons. Our 
Jump Off Day was a huge success, and it was great to see parents, grandparents and 
carers come along and join in the fun.  
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Community news! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

September 
Monday 18th – Wednesday 20th 

Kianinny Camp Stage 2 

Tuesday 12th – Eden Idol Finals 

 Starting at 12.30pm school hall 

Wednesday 13th -Thursday 14th 
Kindergarten Play 

Friday 22nd - Last day of Term 3 

October 
Monday 9th – First day of Term 4 

Wednesday 11th Friday 13th 
Jindabyne Excursion Stage 3 

 
 

 

Check-in assessment for Years 6 

 

Year 6 students will be participating in a 
reading, numeracy and writing check-in 
assessment. �e “check-in” assessment is a 
NSW Department of Education online 
reading, numeracy and writing assessment 
available to support schools to assess and 
monitor Year 6 student learning. 

�e check-in assessments can supplement 
existing school practices to identify how 
students are performing in literacy and 
numeracy and to help teachers tailor their 
teaching more specifically to student needs. 

�e assessment will be scheduled for our Year 
6 students between September 4th - 22nd. 

Students with disability may receive the same 
level of support during the assessment that 
they would normally receive in the classroom.  

If you have any questions about the “check-
in” assessments, please contact Mr Taylor. 
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